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Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-09 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for



quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-08 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same



width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-09 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional



trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-09 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre



formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-09 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need



a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-09 why buy a



notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing



experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-09 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can



squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-08 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out



after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-08 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service



rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-08 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a



good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-08 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to



do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well



formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-09 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough



space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-08 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted



interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-08 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it



includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-08 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these



features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-09 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to



do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook



to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-09 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect



size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-09 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for
recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to



avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2018-05-08 why buy a
notary public notebook almost no one likes to
do paperwork especially if they don t have to
do it so if you tell them that paperwork is
not required most people will be happy to
believe you and skip it when it comes to the
notary journal skipping the paperwork is not
an option as it is required by law so you need
a detailed notary log book that will last a
good time our notary log books has these
features useful convenient you can t beat a
book like this it doesn t need batteries doesn
t take you time to log in and you can take it
anywhere it is also compliant with legal
recordkeeping guidelines easy to use with pre
formatted entries from type of service
rendered to addresses and identification it
includes ample room for signatures and for



recording everything required straightforward
format with easy check boxes it s built to
last the sturdy cover is made of tough
paperback with strong secure professional
trade binding so the pages won t fall out
after a few months of use well crafted
interior we used only thick white paper to
avoid ink bleed through the lines and letters
are printed clear and bold for easy visibility
when you are reading or writing perfect size
with its 8 5 x 11 dimensions almost the same
width as a4 but shorter in height you can
squeeze it into a bag with ease with enough
space to record information it s the perfect
size easy to carry cool covers to top it all
we have an array of cover designs for you to
choose from get inspired by our collection of
truly creative book covers we stand for
quality and aim to provide the best writing
experience with our notebooks use our well
formatted and organized notary public logbook
to keep accurate records this is a very useful
logbook to keep all activities organized and
available for state inspection get a copy
today
Notary Public Logbook 2020-01-29 this notary
public logbook is 8 5 x 11 in size and
includes sequential preprinted page and record
numbers with two records per page allowing for
plenty of space to write in includes a front
page for notary s name and contact information
as well as logbook number and date information
transactions are kept secure and organized in
this notary journal each page includes
numbered records name address phone number
email service performed identification type



identification number issuer issue expiration
date document date and type date and time
notarized fees witness name address phone
email witness signature signer s signature
thumb print comments box for additional
information
Notary Public Log Book 2019-12-30 this notary
record journal will help you for detailed
record of notarial acts book content includes
signer name address phone email signer s
signature thumb print date type of document
date and time notarized fee charged service
performed identification identification number
issued by date issued expiration date witness
name address phone email witness signature
thumb print notes comments book details 110
pages 55 sheets perfectly sized at 8 5 x 11
inch 19 05 x 23 5 cm printed on high quality
white paper matte finish cover
Notary Public Logbook 2020-01-29 this notary
public logbook is 8 5 x 11 in size and
includes sequential preprinted page and record
numbers with two records per page allowing for
plenty of space to write in includes a front
page for notary s name and contact information
as well as logbook number and date information
transactions are kept secure and organized in
this notary journal each page includes
numbered records name address phone number
email service performed identification type
identification number issuer issue expiration
date document date and type date and time
notarized fees witness name address phone
email witness signature signer s signature
thumb print comments box for additional
information



Notary Log Book 2019-06-19 official notary
records book notary public logbook notary
public journal notary receipt book notarial
acts records events log 120 pageslog these
information and more nameaddressdate
notarizedtimesigner s signfee chargedphone
numberemailservice performedtype and date of
documenttype of identificationidentification
number date issued expiration date and
issuerwitness name and addressphone number and
emailwitness signspace for right thumb
printnot
Notary Log Book 2019-06-18 official notary
records book notary public logbook notary
public journal notary receipt book notarial
acts records events log 120 pageslog these
information and more nameaddressdate
notarizedtimesigner s signfee chargedphone
numberemailservice performedtype and date of
documenttype of identificationidentification
number date issued expiration date and
issuerwitness name and addressphone number and
emailwitness signspace for right thumb
printnot
Notary Log Book 2021-02-14 this notary logbook
has 110 pages with 5 records each page book
features 110 log pages date notary type name
of signer signature id numbers and many more
options to write premium matte cover design
perfectly sized at 8 5 x 11 flexible paperback
printed on high quality
Public Notary Records Journal 2019-12-30 this
notary record journal will help you for
detailed record of notarial acts book content
includes signer name address phone email
signer s signature thumb print date type of



document date and time notarized fee charged
service performed identification
identification number issued by date issued
expiration date witness name address phone
email witness signature thumb print notes
comments book details 110 pages 55 sheets
perfectly sized at 8 5 x 11 inch 19 05 x 23 5
cm printed on high quality white paper matte
finish cover
Notary Public Log Book 2019-01-09 blank notary
log comprehensive blank notary log for
detailed recording of notarial acts features
name address date notarized time notary fee
phone number email service performed travel
fee type and date of document means of
identification identification number date
issued expiration date and issuer witness name
and address phone number and email signer s
sign witness sign space for right thumb print
size 8 5x11 inches
Notary Public Book 2018-11-22 comprehensive
blank notary log for detailed recording of
notarial acts product information name address
date notarized time fee charged phone number
email travel fee service performed type and
date of document type of identification
identification number date issued expiration
date and issuer witness name and address phone
number and email signer s sign witness sign
space for right thumb print note comment
section 8x10in enough space for writing get
your copy today
Notary Log Book 2019-01-09 blank notary log
comprehensive blank notary log for detailed
recording of notarial acts features name
address date notarized time notary fee phone



number email service performed travel fee type
and date of document means of identification
identification number date issued expiration
date and issuer witness name and address phone
number and email signer s sign witness sign
space for right thumb print size 8 5x11 inches
Notary Public Journal 2019-12-30 this notary
record journal will help you for detailed
record of notarial acts book content includes
signer name address phone email signer s
signature thumb print date type of document
date and time notarized fee charged service
performed identification identification number
issued by date issued expiration date witness
name address phone email witness signature
thumb print notes comments book details 110
pages 55 sheets perfectly sized at 8 5 x 11
inch 19 05 x 23 5 cm printed on high quality
white paper matte finish cover
Notary Log Book 2019-04-15 this notary log
book with space for all important notarial
information for professional notaries 230
notary records perfect size 8 5 x 11 white
paper matte paperback cover
Notary Journal 2019-08-02 this notary record
book is 8 5 x 11 in size and includes
sequential preprinted page and record numbers
with two records per page allowing for plenty
of space to write in includes a front page for
notary s name and contact information as well
as log book number and date information
featuring a professionally bound sturdy
softcover and high quality paper transactions
are kept secure and organized in this notary
journal each logbook entry includes numbered
records name address phone number email



service performed identification type
identification number issuer issue expiration
date document date and type date and time
notarized fees witness name address phone
email witness signature signer s signature
thumb print comments box for additional
information
Public Notary Records Journal 2019-08-06 this
notary record book is 8 5 x 11 in size and
includes sequential preprinted page and record
numbers with two records per page allowing for
plenty of space to write in includes a front
page for notary s name and contact information
as well as log book number and date
information featuring a professionally bound
sturdy softcover and high quality paper
transactions are kept secure and organized in
this notary journal each logbook entry
includes numbered records name address phone
number email service performed identification
type identification number issuer issue
expiration date document date and type date
and time notarized fees witness name address
phone email witness signature signer s
signature thumb print comments box for
additional information
Notary Record Book 2018-10-07 comprehensive
blank notary log for detailed recording of
notarial acts product information name address
date notarized time fee charged phone number
email travel fee service performed type and
date of document type of identification
identification number date issued expiration
date and issuer witness name and address phone
number and email signer s sign witness sign
space for right thumb print note comment



section 8x10in enough space for writing get
your copy today
Notary Log Book 2019-04-14 this notary log
book with space for all important notarial
information for professional notaries 250
notary records perfect size 8 x 10 white paper
matte paperback cover
Public Notary Record Book 2020-01-13 this
notary record book is 6 x 9 in size and
includes sequential preprinted page and record
numbers with one records per page allowing for
plenty of space to write in includes a front
page for notary s name and contact information
as well as log book number and date
information featuring a professionally bound
sturdy softcover and high quality paper
transactions are kept secure and organized in
this notary journal each logbook entry
includes numbered records name address phone
number email service performed identification
type identification number issuer issue
expiration date document date and type date
and time notarized fees witness name address
phone email witness signature signer s
signature thumb print comments box for
additional information please use the look
inside feature to view the interior to ensure
that it meets your needs also feel free to
look at our other items available in our
amazon store
Notary Public Logbook 2019-06-18 official
notary records book notary public logbook
notary public journal notary receipt book
notarial acts records events log 120 pageslog
these information and more nameaddressdate
notarizedtimesigner s signfee chargedphone



numberemailservice performedtype and date of
documenttype of identificationidentification
number date issued expiration date and
issuerwitness name and addressphone number and
emailwitness signspace for right thumb
printnot
Notary Record Book 2019-06-19 official notary
records book notary public logbook notary
public journal notary receipt book notarial
acts records events log 120 pageslog these
information and more nameaddressdate
notarizedtimesigner s signfee chargedphone
numberemailservice performedtype and date of
documenttype of identificationidentification
number date issued expiration date and
issuerwitness name and addressphone number and
emailwitness signspace for right thumb
printnot
Notary Records Journal 2018-06-27 this notary
records journal book because of its notebook
size 8 5 x 11 inch 100 pages
Notary Public Journal 2018-08-13 why should
you buy a notary public notebook almost no one
likes to do paperwork especially if they don t
have to do it so if you tell them that
paperwork is not required most people will be
happy to believe you and skip it when it comes
to the notary journal skipping the paperwork
is not an option as it is required by law so
you need a detailed notary log book that will
last a good time get your copy today exterior
details stylish sleek matte cover durable
paperback 8 5 inches by 11 inches interior
details 100 sheets to fill spacious
information forms standardized paper has the
following sections included name address date



notarized time notary fee phone number email
service performed type and date of document
means of identification identification number
date issued expiration date and issuer witness
name and address phone number and email signer
s sign witness sign space for right thumb
print buy one today and have a record of your
notary
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